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D ô D  

If all politicians fished 

instead of spoke 

publicly, we would be at 

peace with the world. 

 

 

-Will Rogers 

In This Issue 
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HPD Calendar February Photo by  Ivan Calhoun 

Newsletter for High Plains Drifters  February 2016 

Announcements 

Landon Mayer Guest Speaker 

The next general membership meeting will feature guest speaker Landon Mayer 

and his presentation ñTrout Tips: Secrets and Tactics for Selective Trout.ò 

February 17th at the 2 Penguins Tap and Grill. 

Multiple Fly Tying Opportunities 

Introduction to fly tying, beginnerôs fly tying classes, and open tying session are all 

now active. See page 6 for more information. 

Red Cross First Aid & CPR Class 

Weôre excited to announce the first aid class is fully booked! This is the first action 

the club is taking to ensure all our events are safe and fun. Thanks to everyone 

who has registered for the class. Click here for the information you need about the 

event. 

mailto:info@hpd-fff.com
http://www.hpd-fff.com/events/hpd-red-cross-first-aid-cpr-class/
http://www.hpd-fff.com/


2 

 

Articles 

Message From The Board of Directors 

By Ivan Calhoun 

The HPD officers and board this 
month are especially pleased to 
welcome all of you new members 
to our club. We always get a nice 
boost in numbers after each 
Januaryôs fly fishing show and 
enjoy getting to know new folks and 
go fishing with yôall.   

At our last meeting I had the 
chance to speak with a couple of 
you and one question I answered I 
feel demonstrates what each of you are in for ï I was asked, 
how much does each of the club monthly trips cost? The reply 
was nothing other than travel expenses and even then we 
prefer to double and triple up in cars and even hotel rooms 
not just to spend less money but more for the 
comradeship.    Heck we even pay most of the lunch 
expenses when we stay on the stream ï we have a good food 
budget and some better cooks.     So no matter what your 
skill/experience level, we are absolutely glad to have you and 
come fish with us! 

On another note, and new folks are absolutely encouraged to 
consider this, we do have a number of long serving 
committee members and officers who will be stepping down 
by the end of 2016 after years of able service to the club and 
the entire local fly fishing community.   Please consider 
joining the leadership of the club to share your talents and 
vision for this organization.  Contact either myself or Tim 
Papich to find out what opportunities we have that you might 
enjoy.  We do meet an extra evening each month usually 
after having dinner and then get through the clubôs business 
in about 90 minutes after sharing some fishing stories and 
pictures. 

2016 Board of Directors 

¶ Tim Papich - President 

¶ Ivan Calhoun - Vice President 

¶ Michael Vella - Secretary 

¶ Tim Herget - Treasurer 

¶ Bruce Brown - IFFF Liaison 

¶ Geffrey Bostic - Education 

¶ Paul Boals - Programs & Trips 

¶ John Green - Membership 

¶ Paul Scherner - Raffle 

¶ David Saunders - Communications 

¶ David Van Treuren 

¶ Ron Williams 

¶ Kenneth Worley 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Information 

Click Here For Website 

 

Email Address 

mailto:president@hpd-fff.com
mailto:secretary@hpd-fff.com
http://www.hpd-fff.com
mailto:info@hpd-fff.com
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Articles 

January Open Tying Session 
Our first fly tying event of 2016 was held at the Harvard Gulch Recreation Center. We had a good turnout and everyone got 

started on replenishing their boxes for the upcoming year. See page 6 for information on the next tying events. 

Larry, Ralph, Ron, and Doug sharing some stories and 

tying advice during the open session. 

Some of the flies in various stages of 

completion. 

2016 Fly Casting Competition(?) 
Sure there was a scoring system but, like everything HPD does with members, it was more about improving skills and 

making fly fishing more enjoyable. There was quite a bit of work on the double-haul cast and lots of laughs. The event was 

capped-off with taking over the upstairs bar at Jose O-Sheaôs restaurant. Big thanks to Tim for putting it together and 

everyone who helped setup and break it down. 

Jerry getting some advice from 

Brett. 

Tim focused on the Fireworks 

challenge. 

Paul casting for distance. 

New member, Gary provided great 

coaching for the double-haul. Doug used his bamboo rod to sling 

line out an impressive 88 feet. 


